Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Mike Stubblefield <mike@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2017 7:02 AM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; 'Michael Barrett’; ‘Jerry Smith'; 'Randall Hicks'
Subject: Monitor well drilling at ASAU 150 Trunk line release site

Dear Ms. Weaver,

On 6/6/2017 Atkins Engineering will drill a monitor well at the ASAU 150 Trunk line release site. We should be drilling
around 8:30 am. Please contact me if further information is required.

Sincerely,

Mike Stubblefield
RT Hicks Consultants
Cell: 575-365-5034



